Attention All Walkers & Runners
ANNUAL TURKEY TROT
Wednesday, November 27, 2024
11:00 a.m.

FIELD DAY FUNDRAISER

Holland Brook School is proud to sponsor our seventh annual Turkey Trot! The trot will take
place, appropriately, the Wednesday before Thanksgiving. So far this year, our P.E. Teacher
Mrs. Sivo has been teaching our students various ways to live a healthy lifestyle.

Sponsoring your child in our Turkey Trot is a major way to fund our legendary Field Day.
Students will participate by asking family members and friends to sponsor them as they
run/walk/trot around the track located in the back of Holland Brook School on Wednesday,
November 27th for 20 minutes. Staff members and students will run/walk/trot together! Please
have your child bring a bottle of water.

The Turkey Trot is open to all students. A pledge is not required to participate. If you would like
to sponsor your child or if your child is interested in obtaining other sponsors, please complete
the attached pledge sheet and return in an envelope marked Turkey Trot to your child’s
homeroom teacher by November 27th. All checks should be made payable to the HBS
Student Activity Account (HBS SAA).

Thank you in advance for your support!



Holland Brook School
Turkey Trot Sponsor/Pledge Worksheet

Proceeds Used for Field Day

Student Name

HR Teacher

Sponsor Name $5 | $10 | $15 | $20 | Other | Total




